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To the Stony Creek Association Executive Board

As owners of a home along Thimble Islands Road, we strongly support efforts to create a formal traffic calming program.
The first step in such an effort should be public education.

We suggest mailing all residents of Stony Creek and the Thimble Islands a flyer outlining the objectives and the obvious
benefits of speed reduction.

Please note that while most of the speeders may live in the Creek, many, including tradesmen, renters and visitors to the
homes of Thimble Island residents, do not.

Distribution of fliers to local businesses will get out the message. Landlords can inform their tenants by handing them a
flier with their lease. Customers of tradesmen can hand them a flier when they sign their contract.

We believe this is a cultural thing and we can affect behavior with public pressure. If this approach doesn’t work, we can
go to plan B.

In the mean time, we plan on posting our own sign. Please see it below. We’re half serious!
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Respectfully submitted,

Jane and Jerry Shaw



